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City of Salem Planning Board
Meeting Minutes June 6, 2019

The Planning Board lacked a quorum for the regularly scheduled June 6, 2019 meeting.

Chair Ben Anderson, Kirt Rieder, Helen Sides, and D] Napolitano met with Planning Director Tom Daniel and
Staff Planner Mason Wells to discuss the development of a guide for future applicants to the Planning Board.

Approved by the Planning Board on 07/11/2019

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A § 18-25 and City Ordinance § 2-2028 through § 2-
2033.



